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Sent: 17 February 2020 19:59
To:
Cc: _Council_Painswick Parish
Subject: Emerging Local Plan - with attachment
Attachments: PastedGraphic-2.tiff; 00512-the-painswick-centrepdf.pdf

Sir

I am writing to you to formally to withdraw the attached response to the emerging local plan consultation. I
completed the plan in good faith having been told that certain undertakings had been agreed between
Painswick Parish Council and Stroud Council. I now understand that these undertakings have not been taken
forward for whatever reason. In addition I also understand that the evidence used in supporting the change
to Tier levels in your study on the subject was both outdated and incorrect.

I am disppointed but, more importantly, concerned that this will result in a lack of confidence in the
planning process by the community.

I look forward to your confirmation that your records on the Emerging Local Plan have been appropriately
amended and my oppostion to the proposed change in Tier levels outlined in the Draft Local Plan are
recorded.

Yours respectfully


